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CRIMINAL JUSTICE STANDARDS AND TRAINING COMMISSION 
TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM 2022-13 

Date: November 18, 2022 

TO: Criminal Justice Training Center Directors 

FROM: Director Dean Register� 
Criminal Justice Professionalism Division 

SUBJECT: Advanced Course #1420 Crisis Response and Management replaces retired 
Advanced Course #053 Crisis Intervention 

Subject matter experts with the Florida Crisis Intervention Team (CIT) Coalition, including 
members of the Training Center Director's Association and the Advanced and Specialized 
Training Program Committee, unanimously proposed to change the title of the Criminal Justice 
Standards and Training Commission (CJSTC)-approved Advanced Course #053 Crisis 
Intervention to eliminate confusion between it and the Memphis Model's CIT training. 
Commission staff held a series of meetings with committee members and CIT Coalition SMEs to 
discuss the title change. Committee members and SM Es state that some criminal justice officers 
still confuse the advanced course with the Memphis Model due to their similar titles, even though 
the course does not meet CIT training criteria. 

Therefore, effective November 3, 2022, the Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission 
retired Advanced Course #053 Crisis Intervention and approved the same course content under 
a new course number and title, Advanced Course #1420 Crisis Response and Management with 
no additional updates to the body of the course. 

Important Information regarding Salary Incentive and Mandatory Retraining Credit 

Criminal justice officers who already completed Advanced Course #053 Crisis Intervention will be 
ineligible to receive additional salary incentive or credit toward their 40-hour mandatory retraining 
for completing Advanced Course #1420 Crisis Response and Management, as these two courses 
are the same. 
A TMS will have measures in place to prevent officers from receiving additional hourly credit or 
salary incentive for completing both courses. 
If you have any questions, please contact Training and Research Manager Rob Bates in the 
Bureau of Training at (850) 410-8672 or robertbates@fdle.state.fl.us. 
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